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Congratulations Eva Harlow on becoming the new
President of our Board of Directors!

A HUGE thank you Jeremy King for his outstanding terms as
former President. We are grateful to you both for your

commitment to AzCASE.

https://www.facebook.com/afterschoolAZ/
https://twitter.com/AZ_Afterschool
https://www.linkedin.com/company/az-center-for-afterschool-excellence/
http://www.instagram.com/az_afterschool
https://www.youtube.com/user/arizonacase
https://azafterschool.org/coronavirus/
https://www.guidestar.org/Profile/8288223


Winter break is the perfect time to catch up on the CEUs you need!
Only $5 per workshop, 1 workshop = 1 CEU, a large variety to choose from.

Find a workshop HERE
Go directly to registration HERE

Thank you to all who participated in the 2021 Conference Survey.
Congratulations to Maggie Myers with the Girl Scouts of Southern Arizona for

winning admission to the 2022 Renaissance Festival.  

>Boys and Girls Clubs of Greater Scottsdale is hiring a
Chief Development Officer! Click HERE to see the job
description, qualifications, and how to apply.

>The Az DES Child Care Administration is
currently recruiting for a Program Development Specialist to join Program
Development Unit. The position is open to anyone, statewide, and is currently a remote
working opportunity. Apply: azstatejobs.gov and search for Job ID 503636

azafterschool.org | info@azafterschool.org | 602.734.5434

Arizona Center for Afterschool Excellence

https://azafterschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/2021-On-Demand-Workshop-Descriptions11.29.21.doc.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDLjgRfvUG2yoCgKLCTjefP8kY3gZ1kILADKiOYxNHwYou1w/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
https://files.constantcontact.com/60c123b7001/80ccc9d7-9cfd-451a-be32-1ec3fd3f7a42.pdf
http://azstatejobs.gov/
https://azafterschool.org/
mailto:info@azafterschool.org

